
CUSTOMER NOTICE 

The FCC has once again ordered a rate increase for all local telephone service effective June 1, 

2016.  Residential rates will increase to $18 per month and business rates to $20.  This is not 

our choice but we are required to comply with the order.  If you have questions or concerns, 

please contact the FCC 888-225-5322 or visit their website www.consumercomplaints.fcc.gov to 

submit a complaint. 

http://www.consumercomplaints.fcc.gov/

